
TO : ALL NEWS MEDIA AND SPORTS DEPARTMENTS 
FROM: LARRY GRONDAHL, WILLISTON BOYS BASEBALL COMMITTEE 
RE: BABE RUTH WORLD SERIES ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
     THE WILLISTON BOYS BASEBALL COMMITTEE AND THE WILLISTON PARKS 
AND RECREATION DISTRICT IS PROUD TO ANNOUNCE THAT WILLISTON HAS 
BEEN AWARDED THE 2027 14 YEAR OLD BABE RUTH WORLD SERIES TO BE 
HELD AT BEAUTIFUL ARDEAN AAFEDT STADIUM. 
 
      THE BABE RUTH WORLD SERIES WILL FEATURE THE BEST 14 YEAR OLD 
PLAYERS IN THE COUNTRY FROM EIGHT DIFFERENT REGIONS, AS WELL AS 
THE STATE CHAMPION FROM NORTH DAKOTA AND THE HOST TEAM, 
WILLISTON. 
 
      THIS WILL BE THE 6TH BABE RUTH WORLD SERIES THAT WILLISTON HAS 
HOSTED, WITH PREVIOUS WORLD SERIES BEING HOSTED IN 1980, 2003, 2013, 
2016 AND 2022. DATES ARE NOT YET SET, AND WILL BE DETERMINED AT A 
LATER DATE. 
 
     FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, CONTACT LARRY GRONDAHL, 
TOURNAMENT CHAIRMAN, AT 701-770-7897 


